Greg Siler

From:

Shannan Williams

Sent:

Monday, April 25, 2016 8:35 AM

To:

Greg Siler

Subject:

Minutes

Excerpt of June 11, 2012 approved minutes.

Town Manager Paul Sabiston asked for direction from the Council concerning the request made by Chris Johnson Executive Director of the Downtown Smithfield Development Corporation on the three-year waiver of the repayment of a USDA loan that was used to pay for streetscape projects. It was the recommendation of Mayor Pro-Tem Ashley that Chris Johnson report to the Council on how the money is being spent on the Hastings House project.

Councilman Moore made a motion, seconded by Councilman Ogburn, to defer the USDA loan repayment by the Downtown Smithfield Development Corporation for one year. Mayor Pro-Tem Ashley, Councilmen Crocker, Harns, Moore, Ogburn and Charles A. Williams voted for Councilman Charles E. Williams voted against. Motion passed 6-1.

Shannan L. Williams, CMC, NCCMC

Town Clerk

Town of Smithfield

PO Box 761/350 East Market Street

Smithfield, NC 27577

Phone: 919.934.2116 ext. 1108

Fax: 919.989.8937